

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Newsletter 15th March 2024

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We help others to achieve their goals.

Dear Parent,

This week, we have based our learning around the story 'Jack and the Beanstalk.' We have discussed the fact that there are lots of different versions of fairy tales, and we have compared different versions of 'Jack and the Beanstalk.' The children have also helped retell the story; they enjoyed using a story sack to complete this task.

We have reinforced accurate counting and number formation by counting 'magic beans' and the children have compared the height of beanstalks. They have investigated measuring by using cubes, and measured several different beanstalks to work out which was the tallest.

In Literacy we have worked on recognition of the letter 'n' along with letters in your child's letter box. The children spotted objects beginning with 'n' in a picture. I have asked the children to look out for items starting with 'n' over the weekend so if you find anything, please upload a photo to Seesaw.

The children have planted a bean seed and we are waiting for it to grow as tall as Jack's beanstalk!! We are also growing some bean seeds in a clear plastic bag so we can watch the roots develop.

This week we have noticed how much longer the children can focus for on the carpet. They have been amazing at listening and taking turns during whole class sessions and they have been really kind and helpful to each other.

As usual, homework is set on Seesaw!

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team, Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary:

Friday 22nd – Open Doors Morning 9.30am – 11.00am Saturday 23rd – FPTA Spring Ball